City of Canterbury

City of Cultural Diversity

Our Reference: Enquiries: Danira Tepic
: " DW4947847 Direct Phone: 9789 9430
Direct Fax: 9787 2703

Mr Warwick Anderson

General Manager — Networks Branch

Australian Energy Regulator

GPO Box 3131

CANBERRA ACT 2601

NSWACTelectricity@aer.gov.au

Dear Mr Anderson
Subject: Ausgrid’s Revised Public Lighting Regulatory Pricing Proposal 2014-19

I refer to Ausgrid’s Revised Public Lighting Regulatory Proposal for 2014-19. Southern
Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils (SSROC) has made a submission to the
Australian Energy Regulator (AER) in its roll of managing a Street Lighting Improvement
Program on behalf of 35 councils served by Ausgrid in metropolitan Sydney, the Central
Coast and the Hunter.

We wish to advise that the City of Canterbury strongly supports the SSROC’s submission to
the AER dated 13 February 2015 in response to the AER’s Draft Decision and Ausgrid’s
Revised Proposal.

If you wish to discuss the information provided in this letter, please contact Ms Danira Tepic,
from City Works on 9789 9430.

Yours sincerely

ayne C ope{_\’—‘

17 February 2015
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